
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for choosing The Children’s Place as your child’s preschool! We are looking forward to having you and your child(ren) with 
us in the fall. We have put together this packet to make your registration as easy as possible. Please fill out each page and sign where 
indicated. 
 
Health requirements: 

● A current immunization record needs to be included with your registration paperwork. If your child has not completed the 
required immunizations for their age group, a notarized affidavit must be submitted. 

● Vision and hearing screenings are required for children who are four years old by September 1. Your child may have those 
screenings at the school  in September, if you wish. There is a small fee (usually about $10 per screening). You are welcome to 
bring in screening results from your doctor. Results are due no later than October 1. 

● Also required is a good health note from your doctor. It is a note stating your child is able to participate in activities at TCP. If 
you have a returning student, the note on file is good for the entire time they are enrolled. 

● Allergies must be diagnosed by a doctor, and an allergy action plan from the doctor must be given to the school upon 
enrollment. 

 
A registration fee of $75 will be collected at the time of registration. A registration fee of $25 is collected for each additional sibling 
attending TCP. This fee is non-refundable. If your family is experiencing a financial hardship due to the nation’s current health crisis, 
please let us know via email, and we will work out a payment plan for this fee. 
 
A supply fee of $25 per child for each semester can be paid at registration, or at the beginning of each semester. 
 
Please be aware that your child’s registration for the fall will not be finalized until we have all paperwork: completed registration 
packet, immunization record, vision and hearing screenings for students older than four on Sept. 1, and good health note.​ To be fair to 
all, we will not hold a spot for your child as you gather required documents for registration. ​Spring enrollees​ have until ​April 9, 2020​, to 
provide these documents to the office. Please communicate with us if you have extenuating circumstances in acquiring the necessary 
documents. 
 
If we can be of any further assistance, please call, email, or come by the office. 
 
Kindest regards, 
The Children’s Place 
(940) 387-7716 
thechildrensplacedenton@gmail.com  
www.thechildrensplacedenton.com 
 
 

 
You can review a digital copy of the TCP Parent Handbook online at ​www.thechildrensplacedenton.com​,  
or request to view a hard copy in the office. 

 
Parent Signature:  __________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
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